
1

WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: paul.roden@comcast.net
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 2:20 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Nuclear Waste Initiative

Dear NRC: 
 
No more nuclear plants should be licensed or built.  It is time to start phasing them out and 
replacing them with a decentralized smart grid of solar, wind, tidal, small scale 
hydroelectric, conservation, biomass conversion, hydrogen, geothermal, and co-generation 
power plants.  There is no solution to the nuclear waste problem.  It is too dangerous 
because of the threat of terrorism and sabotage.  It is too expensive to build and operate 
securely and safely. And it is totally unnecessary for our energy needs.  Please read the 
Nov. 2009 Scientifice American article by Jacobson and DeLucchi on converting to a renewable 
energy economy by 2030.  Nuclear power is too dangerous, too expensive and unnecessary for 
our energy needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr.Paul Roden 
Yardley, PA 
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